
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The University of Plymouth, Peninsula Dental School is offering a new 

Residential Dental Summer School for students in Years 11 & 12 who are 

studying in schools and colleges across the South West. 

  

The dates for the three-night, four-day programme are from Monday 11th July 

to Thursday 14th July 2022. The summer school is free for students to attend 

and travel, accommodation and catering costs will be covered by HEE 

funding/Peninsula Dental School. 

  

Peninsula Dental School will welcome the students onto the main University of 

Plymouth campus enabling them to gain an insight into the whole life cycle 

of a dental student, from the admissions and selection process to life beyond 

dental school, showing them the range of careers within the oral healthcare 

profession. 

  

For further information about the student eligibility criteria and the application 

form, please see the link below. 

  

The closing date for all applications is Friday 7th May 2022. 

  

https://www.plymouth.ac.uk/outreach/summer-schools-2022 

  

Regards 
 
 
Mr A Parsons 
Aspire Leader 

  
 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.plymouth.ac.uk%2Foutreach%2Fsummer-schools-2022&data=04%7C01%7Cmeddent-outreach%40plymouth.ac.uk%7C4f6164ab7c9b4492848308da02b79144%7C5437e7eb83fb4d1abfd3bb247e061bf1%7C1%7C0%7C637825285212322593%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=zfLMpqE%2FBFZ25gQN%2BTD7GIZnhQ4hK9wmKtCa3XrSwVc%3D&reserved=0

